
  

  

** Public Comments are limited to 3 minutes at a time, not to exceed 20 minutes. 

 

Keweenaw County 
Zoning Board of Appeals 

January 9, 2020 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 
The Pledge of allegiance to the American Flag was recited. 
 
Roll Call:              Mark Ahlborn, Chair,  
                             Mel Jones, Vice Chair  
       Leslie DuTemple, Absent 

     Steve Siira, Planning Commission Member 
       Marty Faassen 
       Kelly Treganowan Absent 
       John Wilhelm, Absent 

     Ann Gasperich, Zoning Administrator 
 
Election of Officers  Nominations were received of Mark Ahlborn for Chair and Mel Jones 
for vice-chair.  No other nominations were received. A motion by Marty, second by Steve 
to close the nominations and a vote be case to elect Mark as Chair and Mel as Vice-
Chair, motion passed. 
 
M/S Mel/Marty to accept the agenda, passed.  
 
M/S Steve/Mel to approve the Minutes with the correction of council to counsel, for the  
October 10, 2019, regular meeting, passed. 
 
Public Comment - none 
 
New Business  
 M/S Mel Marty to accept the presented schedule for the date and time for 2020 
meetings, passed. 
 
 Membership – John Wilhelm asked to be relieved from the ZBA.  He thought he’d 
be able to assist but his business is going gang busters.  His request was grated.  
Discussion was held regarding a replacement for his term and Frank Kastelic was 
brought up.  M/S Mel/Mark to ask Frank Kastelic if he would be willing to come back as 
an alternate and if so, to present his name to the Board of Commissioners for approval, 
passed. 
  
Old Business: none 
 
Zoning Administrators Report 
 
 
Training – The Zoning Permit, process and requirements.  The current zoning 
application was reviewed and discussion ensued.  High points of the discussion were 
18.7.1 Authority, ownership and signing of permits. Ann will talk with Chuck about the 
details. 
  
 
Public Comment -- none 
 
 



  

  

** Public Comments are limited to 3 minutes at a time, not to exceed 20 minutes. 

 

Around the table – Marty said he’d begin a flier that could be sent out with tax bills or 
maybe the Board of Review information helping to spread the word that we are a zoned 
community.  Mark suggested bringing Eagle Harbor in as well.   
 
Steve spoke to the Public Hearing on the Campground at Black Bear.  It was approved 
with the condition facilities be within a reasonable distance. 
 
 
Next Meeting on the schedule is April 9th at 5:00 PM. 
 
  
M/S Marty Mel to Adjourn at 6:20. 


